
 
We are three artists and friends from The Grange in 
Edinburgh who decided to take a stab at opening up 
our studios after lockdown. 
 
We always thought that there would be more like-
minded people in our area beavering away on art and 
craft projects. And as we wanted to share our work and 
open up communications with artists and artisans, the 
seed of our open studio event was sown. 
 
This past event in June this year saw our group 
becoming seven, with each of our members welcoming 
over 100 visitors. All of us who opened up our home 
studios reported that so many of our visitors welcomed 
and wanted to support our events. Many visitors signed 

up within individual studios to receive updates on their work and when the next event 
would be. We have also had a fair number of artists and makers asking to join our 
growing artistic community.  
 
As this past event was only our third, we are delighted and somewhat overwhelmed that 
our little seedling is growing stronger each time we open our doors to visitors. 


